
POSTED November 23, 2022 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

CANCELLATION OF THE RESCHEDULED 
REGULAR BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S 

MEETING 
 

The Regular Board of Directors meeting that has 
been rescheduled from Monday, November 28, 
2022 to Tuesday, November 29, 2022, at 5:30 pm. 
has been cancelled.   
 
If you need further information, please call (626) 
330-2126. 


